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Dear Persons,

We, we like to convey to you the abhorrence to the practice of the murder of a child in the
 womb for the convenience of the parent.
The practice of murder outside the womb still firmly remain an abhorrent practice and is
 punishable by law.
It would appear that the defenseless child, a citizen in the making is not given the same
 rights prior to it's full term as is available from birth.
We would appeal to all and any reasonable sanity to not in any way diminish the defenseless children's rights prior to
 birth by any enhancements rights or privileges to murder the children in the womb for the sake of parental choice.

Roy and Gloria Matthews
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